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Ernest L. Blake, Esquire
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M Street NW
Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Ernie:

I am writing this letter to respond to your request
yesterday afternoon that I make a further request in writing
for the positions of those individuals who answered, in
response to the GPU questionaires sent to them, that they
knew on March 28, 1979, that a hydrogen explosion or combus-
tion had occurred. In my letter of September 12, 1984, I
requested the positions, as of that date, of those individuals.
In your letter of September 13, 1984, which I did not receive
until late that evening and reviewed in my office the next
morning, I noted that you had not included in your description
of the positions of those individuals whether they worked at
Unit 1 or Unit 2. I requested by telephone that TMIA be
provided with the unit at which each individual worked. You
agreed that you would attempt to cooperate with this request
if I made this request to you in writing.

Therefore I am, by this letter, formally requesting that
you provide TMIA with infcrmation about the unit at which each
of the individuals listed in your letter of Geptember 13, 1984,
worked.

Further, this letter will confirm the information which
I gave to you over the telephone yesterday. There is no Kay
Strong in this office. Therefore, any package hand-delivered
to me on September 13, 1984, for which such an individual signed,
was not received in this office. I appreciate your sending me
another copy by hand, yesterday, September 14, GPU's Third Set
of Interrogatories and Third Request for Production to TMIA.

Sincerely yours,
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